The Planning Department,
Canterbury City Council Offices,
Military Road,

Canterbury

CTl1 1YW

I object very strongly to the overdevelopment in my area of the green belt. This
will have an extremely negative impact on human wellbeing: light, traffic, noise
and visual pollution, plus affecting biodiversity and nature conservation. The
countryside and farmland need to be safeguarded for future generations. Acres
of land next to beautiful Duncan Downs has already been exploited with scores
of houses built.

The impact of traffic on local roads will increase greatly, particularly with the
addition of a slip road off the New Thanet Way. Why should Canterbury Council
be planning to build 1,400 houses and a new slip road off the New Thanet Way
into South St and Chestfield? It is absolutely disgraceful. Please do not let the
Brooklands Farm Development spoil our wonderful countryside!

Yours sincerely,

Phillipa Ferst,






